
2025 Seattle Boat Show 

Move-Out Plan - CONCOURSE 

Mark Cohen - Showboat Handlers - (360) 348-5413 (cell)  

Katie McPhail – Boat Show Director – (425) 301-2313 (cell) 

 

 

Important Reminders: 

 

• The show closes on Saturday (2/8) at 8:00pm. 

 

• Parking at Lumen Field Garage during move-out is $5 for exhibitors. Parking passes are good 

after 8pm on Saturday through Monday.  

 

• Please do not begin dismantling your booth before the show closes on Saturday. 

 

• Smaller items may be carried out at any time after the show closes. 

 

• To open the roll-up doors, doors must be clear of carpet, and the building must be cleared of 

attendees. Please keep all display materials off the aisle carpet to avoid delays in the move-out 

process.  

 

• East Hall displays near the roll-up doors will be given priority pass for Saturday evening. 

Exhibitors not in these areas should plan to park in the garage and hand carry display materials 

initially.  

 

• East Access Road traffic will enter and exit from the South.  

 

• North Lot is used for staging boats on trailers. No vehicle parking. All boats need to be 

removed from the North Lot by the end of Tuesday (2/11). 

 

• No boat staging at Mariner’s Garage. 

 

• Exhibitors will have 24 hour access to the building. 

 

• Exhibitors must be completely out of the building by Monday, Feb 10 at 5:00p. 

 

• Please note, move-out does not stop for the Super Bowl. 

 

 

Thank you for exhibiting at the 2025 Seattle Boat Show. You may contact Katie McPhail, Boat 

Show Director during move-out at (425) 301-2313 

 

 

 

 

 

Please reference your move-out time on reverse page. 

 


